
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: 05/04/2020 

Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in locating two Huber (work release) inmates.  

One inmate removed his GPS device after being released on electronic monitoring and the other failed to return 

from a medical appointment as instructed and as allowed by the Huber law.  A reminder to the public that Huber 

inmates are provided their Huber privileges by court order. 

 

The first subject that we are looking for is Kaden R. Solano, DOB 02/13/2002.  Kaden Solano has an active arrest 

warrant through Dodge County.  His last known address is on East Rees Street in Fond du Lac, WI and has also 

been known to frequent an address on Gaslight Drive in North Fond Du Lac. Kaden Solano was serving a 360-day 

Huber sentence on GPS electronic monitoring for Operate Vehicle w/o Owners Consent.  Jail staff was alerted by 

the monitoring device of an alleged alcohol violation and equipment tamper violation (equipment removal).  Follow 

up attempts to locate Solano and return him to the jail have been unsuccessful. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us


We are also looking for Gabrielle L. Bruce, DOB 06/20/1987.  Gabrielle Bruce has an active arrest warrant through 

Dodge County.  Her last known address is on Ridgeway Drive in Jackson, WI.  Gabrielle Bruce was serving a 270-

day Huber sentence for Disorderly Conduct when she failed to return to the jail from a pre-approved medical 

appointment in Beaver Dam. 

 
 

It is not believed that these two Huber walk aways are connected. 

 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office asks for the assistance of the public in providing information to assist in 

apprehending Kaden Solano and Gabrielle Bruce.  If you have information on the whereabouts of Kaden Solano or 

Gabrielle Bruce, please do not make contact with them. Your safety is our priority and we do not want the public 

placing themselves in harm’s way.  We ask that you contact the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office at (920)386-3726 or 

your local law enforcement agency.  

 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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